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                                                                                                               August 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 

Please Read 
Important Information Regarding the Harrow Half Marathon 2019 

 
 

We are writing to inform you that the Harrow Half Marathon will be taking place on Sunday 
15th September 2018.  

As a result of this Peterborough Road will be closed to all traffic between it’s junctions with 
Grove Hill and Station Road, Harrow, from 4am until midday on the 15th September 2018.  

In addition, the No Entry on Grove Hill at the junction of Peterborough Road will be 
revoked and traffic will flow one-way down the entire road to the junction of Tyburn Lane. 

 

Please see plan overleaf  

If you require any further information, please contact Harrow Council on 020 8736 
6072 or E- Mail: NRSWA@harrow.gov.uk 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

 

 

www.harrowhalfmarathon.co.uk 
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